
Hartlip Parish Council Meeting – 14 December 2022 
  
The meeting which was due to be held on 14 December was 
unable to be held as it was inquorate.  Planning applications 
had been dealt with by email with the exception of 
21/503914, 21/503906 and 22/503654 which remain under 
consideration.  
 
Applications received since the November meeting. 
 
Application Ref:   22/505172/FULL 
Erection of single storey front extension at 11 Dane Close, Hartlip. 
(Objection) 
  
Application Ref:   22/505088/FULL 
Erection of a single storey side extension at Yaugher Lodge, Yaugher Lane, 
Hartlip. 
(No objection subject to the use of suitable materials.) 
 
Application Ref:   22/505089/LBC 
Application for Listed Building Consent for single storey side extension at 
Yaugher Lodge, Yaugher Lane, Hartlip. 
(No objection subject to the use of suitable materials) 
 
Application Ref:   21/503906/EIOUT 
Application for outline planning permission for up to 1,250 dwellings on land to 
the west of London Road, Teynham. 
(under consideration) 
 
Application Ref:   21/503914/EIOUT 
Application for outline planning permission for up to 7,150 dwellings at 
Highstead Park, south and east of Sittingbourne. 
(under consideration) 
 
Application Ref:   22/503654/EIOUT 
Application for outline planning permission for up to 2,500 dwellings on land 
west of Iwade in the Parish of Bobbing.   
(under consideration) 



 
Date of next meeting. 
The next meeting of Hartlip Parish Council will be held at Hartlip Village Hall on 
Wednesday 11 January 2023 at 8pm. 
 
The open half hour for residents to ask questions will be from 8.00 to 8.30pm.   
The Parish Council policy “Speaking at Meetings” is on the HPC website for the 
information of potential attendees who should register their wish to attend 
with the Clerk to the Parish Council. 
 
        Hartlip Parish Council. 


